
Editor’s Comment:   

The question under investigation is an important one for the STD field. The provided information is 
valuable, however some changes related to the "structure" of the manuscript are suggested in order to 
improve its quality. 
 
The abstract is too lengthy including information that could be presented in the "results". The results 
section is too sort, with minimal description of the information provided in the figures. The figure legends 
should be also more informative regarding the presented data (the authors basically provide only figure 
titles), 
 
A revised form could be accepted for publication, 
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